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The County of Imperial wishes to inform the public and interested applicants that the Imperial 

County Asthma Linkages Project Request for Proposals (RFP) Applicant Assistance Workshop 

previously scheduled for tomorrow, January 14, 2016, has been postponed.  As a result, the County 

will also revise the application due date, which has yet to be determined.  The new due date will be 

announced once it becomes available.     

 

 In early December, the Imperial County Board of Supervisors authorized the Public Health 

Department to release a RFP for the Imperial County Asthma Linkages Project.  The Imperial County 

Asthma Linkages Project is a three-year initiative funded by California Health and Wellness through 

the Local Health Plan Agreement with the County.  The goal of the project is to improve health 

outcomes for Medi-Cal participants with asthma using best practice approaches, policies, and/or 

environmental change strategies that align with Healthy People 2020 asthma objectives.   

  

As previously stated, the Applicant Assistance Workshop was scheduled to take place on 

January 14, 2016 at the Imperial County Public Health Department Training Center.  Please note that 

the workshop has been postponed and the public will be informed when a new date is announced.  

For more information, please visit the Imperial County Public Health Department website.  
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